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NOTICE

The Cultural Committee is pleased to invite students to become part of the
exciting and - vibrant Cultural Committee of the college. Students who are
interested in organizing events and actively participating in them are welcome to
join.

The meeting will be held on Wednesday, 3" July 2024, at 11:00 a.m. in Block No.

407. We are excited to meet enthusiastic students who wish to contribute to the

cultural activities.




